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Feux et flocons: An evening of fun, music and fireworks  
at Parc de la Maison-Valois

Vaudreuil-Dorion, January 31, 2023 – The City of Vaudreuil-Dorion is inviting the population to attend 
this year’s Feux et flocons event that will take place on Saturday, February 25th at 7 p.m., at Parc de la 
Maison-Valois. DJ’s Monsieur PY and Adrien Tosti will both be on hand performing from the MIXBUS 
Studio roof, a former school bus converted into a stage.

“Feux et flocons has become a not-to-be-missed winter event in Vaudreuil-Dorion and citizens conti-
nue to look forward to it with great excitement each year. This year, we are thrilled to welcome Pierre-
Yves Lord, a radio and television host many are familiar with,  but whose talents as a DJ are perhaps less 
well known. This will be a great opportunity for this amazing communicator to let us see another side of 
him,” says Vincent Bastien, Director of Recreation and Culture.

As soon as the site opens at 7 p.m., DJ Adrien Tosti - who we got to know at the costume party on 
October 29th at the Opticentre St-Jean-Baptiste - will perform for the first part of the event until 
8:15 p.m., after which Pierre-Yves Lord - also known by his stage name Monsieur PY, will  take over the 
turntable. Thanks to his great musical wisdom, this DJ will have no trouble appealing to fans of nostalgic 
music and fans of recent hits alike.  The famous fireworks display will light up the sky around 9 p.m. and 
Monsieur PY will continue to entertain the crowd until 10:30 p.m.

Starting at 7 p.m., La Caravane Mozaïk will also be on site in techno mode to host an impressive and 
skilfully designed decoding workshop created by Le Lab.  

Hungry event-goers will be able to buy a variety of sweet and salty snacks from two food trucks as well 
as alcoholic drinks from the bar. Coffee and hot chocolate will also be served for free. Please note that 
alcohol brought in from outside is not permitted on the site.

In the event of bad weather conditions, the event may be cancelled. Citizens are urged to keep an eye 
on the City’s Facebook page for updates. 
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